
 
 

  

‘Come and Try’ Netball  

 

 

StFA Netball Club will be holding a ‘Come and Try’ afternoon.  

 Students from years 1 to 6 are welcome to come along.  

Date: Thursday 20 February 2020 

Time: 3.30pm – 4.30pm 

Place: StFA Netball court next to the school oval 

What to bring: Runners and a drink bottle 

We encourage any child who is interested to come along, learn 

about netball and have some fun. And for any parents who may 

be interested in taking on a role as coach, manager or umpire 

this provides the opportunity to come along and find out more. 

 

 

 


